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Dear Editor,
I am enclosing a submission entitled, “Death and Lulz - Understanding the Personality Characteristics of RIP Trolls” by Dr. Kathryn Seigfried-Spellar and Siddharth Chowdhury for publication consideration in First Monday. This manuscript is the first of its kind to compare the individual differences RIP trolls and non-RIP trolls. RIP trolls post offensive, harassing comments on online memorial pages – they are also referred to as memorial page trolls. Little research exists on the prevalence and types of individuals who engage in this form of trolling.  
My coauthor and I do not have any conflicts of interests that might be interpreted as influencing the research, and this manuscript is not under consideration for publication by any other Journal at this time. Please note all identifiable information has been removed from the title page of the manuscript. However, an additional title page has been included which provides the authors’ names, affiliations, and corresponding author information.
Finally, I will be serving as the corresponding author for this manuscript.

Sincerely,

Kathryn Seigfried-Spellar, Ph.D.
Purdue University
Department of Computer and Information Technology
401 N. Grant St.
West Lafayette, IN 47907
Office: 765-494-2439
kspellar@purdue.edu
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